
  
 
 

 

  WRITER'S DIRECT DIAL NO: 
  (740) 289-7259 
April 2, 2025 
         Delivered Electronically 
                 
Ms. Anne Vogel, Director 
Ohio Environmental Protection Agency 
50 West Town Street, Suite 700 
P.O. Box 1049 
Columbus, OH 43216-1049 
 
Dear Ms. Vogel: 
 
Re:  Ohio Valley Electric Corporation - Kyger Creek Station 
        Notification of CCR Rule Information Posting 
        Annual EAP Review with Local Emergency Responders 
 
As required by 40 CFR 257.106(f)(6), the Ohio Valley Electric Corporation (OVEC) is 
providing notification to the State Director of the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency 
that documentation recording the annual exercise between OVEC representatives and 
local emergency responders is available for review on the facility’s publicly accessible 
internet site and has been placed in the facility’s operating record. The annual meeting 
is required per 40 CFR 257.73(a)(3)(i)(E), and provides an opportunity for local 
emergency responders to review the Emergency Action Plan associated with each of 
the Kyger Creek Station CCR Surface Impoundments. 
 
This information can be viewed on OVEC’s publicly accessible internet site at:      
http://www.ovec.com/CCRCompliance.php 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (740) 289-7259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

   
     
Jeremy Galloway 
Environmental Specialist  
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OHIO VALLEY ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
3932 U. S. Route 23 
P. O. Box 468 
Piketon, Ohio  45661 
740-289-7200 
 

http://www.ovec.com/CCRCompliance.php
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